Herefordforeningen

1969 - 2019

DO YOU LIKE HEREFORDS?

On the occasion of the 50th anniversary of the Danish Hereford Association (1969 — 2019) it
gives us great pleasure to invite you all to our celebrations.

The National Show will be held in Herning from the 4" to the 6™ of July 2019. The address is
Kaj Zartows Vej, 7400 Herning -- www.landsskuet.dk.

The judging of Herefords will start on Thusday the 4t July and we hope to be able to show you
approximately 75 of the best Herefords in Denmark.

After the ordinary judgement the Danish Hereford Youth will proceed with their Hereford
Youth Show. In addition the Hereford Youth have arranged an auction of 2 handpicked heifers
to help to raise money for their future activities.

On Thursday evening there will be an informal breeders dinner at the show ground and all
visitors are also invited to join us in what we always consider to be a great evening.

The price for the evening meal will be approximately £18 and to participate in the dinner you
have to send an e mail to Jens Michael Jensen at smh@soendermarkens-hereford.dk before
the 15" June 2019.

If you choose to travel as a group of 12 or more it is possible to obtain a free entry pass for all
the show days. Jens Michael Jensen can be contacted for further help.

Accommodation is up to the individual visitor to arrange, below are some suggestions —

- Hotel Herning close to the show ground 5 min on foot.
- (stergaards Hotel

- BB-hotel Herning Messehotel

- Hotel Lynggaarden.

We recommend that you fly to Billund Airport (BLL)

We are really looking forward to welcoming you to our 50" Anniversary celebration.
Best Regards

The Danish Hereford Association

Chairman

Per W. Kristensen
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